
Hi there,

I support the bill designating the second Monday of October of each forthcoming year as Indigenous Peoples' Day. This is a small 
but meaningful step in correcting the revisionist and false narrative that has permeated our country's cultural climate, history, and 
educational system since their beginning. The impact this will have on future generations is paramount. Representation, empathy 
and sociological awareness are pathways to intersectionality, and that includes the celebration of our indigenous communities.

Sincerely,
Rachel


